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May 4, 2017
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Ms. Lee:

I am very concerned by the serious threats to the availability of health
care. Today your colleagues passed legislation which if it becomes law will
seriously damage our country. I am pleased to see your statement strongly
repudiating this bill. Many people I know would be directly affected and
everybody would be seriously affected indirectly through more serious pub-
lic health crises, worrying about friends, coworkers and relatives, hospital
closures, lost work and lower overall health standards.

]it Please assure me that you will challenge this horror in every way
possible.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our egalitarian society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


